

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 13th July (Week A)

Notices:

- Year 10: Summer GCSE results for Religious studies will be emailed to student school emails on 20th August. A test email has been sent to this address this week, students should follow the instructions in that email to confirm it works. Parents, please ask your child to check their account if they have not done so already. Should the test email not appear please contact the Mrs Mundy, exams officer rmundy@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
- Year 9: The outstanding Diptheria, Polio and Tetanus and Meningococcal Groups ACWY vaccine (DTP/MenACWY), cancelled due to COVID-19, will be rescheduled as a school based programme in the forthcoming academic year. Should any parents wish to access these vaccinations earlier, then the Immunisation Team will be offering a variety of Community Clinics. If parents/guardians wish to take up this offer please contact the immunisation team on 0300 421 8140 and a member of the team will be glad to help over the summer holidays.

Safeguarding update:

Mental Health

In the last bulletin, we shared this website https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk

There is a wealth of resources on there, but one that seems particularly helpful and relevant for parents is this: https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus/

As always, if there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o and if you have any safeguarding concerns - contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

For all online safety information on our website please click here.

Covid-19 school closure updates: https://farmorsschool.fluencycms.co.uk/Coronavirus-Updates

Other letters to Parents: http://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/Letters-to-parents

Year group specific letters have already been sent out via in touch earlier this week. No new letters this
week.

Regards

Pastoral Team